
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sovereign Funeral Administrators trading as SA Broking Services FSP 44866 

 

            2022/07/29 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kindly take note of the following important notice regarding your SA Broking funeral policy. 
 
The following benefits have been discontinued and will no longer be available as of 1 September 2022: 

 

• 1+ plans with R20 000 

• 1+ plans with R25 000 

• 1+ plans with R30 000 
 
To ensure that you remain covered, the following benefits are available for you to choose from: 
 

 
 
Please contact SA Broking to select your new benefit, or should you wish obtain guidance on the available options. 
 
Once the change has been actioned, your new policy documentation will be sent to you. 
 
For any queries or further information feel free to contact: 
SA Broking Services 
Tel: 011 763 8698 
or 
Phakama Administration Services 
Tel: 012 348 8310 
Email: info@phakama.co.za 
 
Kind regards 
Phakama Administration Services 
On behalf of SA Broking Services 

mailto:info@phakama.co.za

